
Dear Captains, Vice Captains and Executive, 
 
Happy Summer days with warmth and sunshine!  It has been a busy May and June with 
Amateur/Senior Championships, start of Pin Rounds and Team Play.  The Zone 3 and Zone 4 
Four Ball is up for the end of June and, of course, celebrations of Women’s Golf Day/Week 
across all clubs.  Pin Round information can be found in the Captain’s section of our website. 
 
Congratulations to our Zone 4 Champions from the May 15 and 16th Zone 3 and Zone 4 
Amateur/Senior Championships.  Senior Championship winner, Phyllis Laschuk, and runner-up, 
June Zhang, will represent us at the BC Senior/Super Senior/Super Super Senior Championships 
at Christina Lake, June 4 - 7.  Amateur Championship winner, Estee Leung, and runner-up, Rie 
Komoto, will represent us at the 118th Women’s Amateur Championships at Arbutus Ridge, 
June 19-23.  Full results for the Zone 3 and Zone 4 AM/SR Championships are available on our 
website! 
 
Our Zone 4 Champions from the Zone 3 and Zone 4 Junior Championships to be held May 28th 
at Richmond Country Club will soon be decided. Good luck to all players on their continuing 
paths to golf greatness! 
 
The Zone 3 and Zone Partner Best Ball (Four Ball) Tournament will be held on June 26th at 
Greenacres. We are looking for 120 golfers (60 pairs) to run this fun Partner Best Ball.  See the 
information poster attached to this email, please print or circulate to your club members.  Play 
is from the Green Tees (formerly red) and is a 1 pm Shotgun start followed by dinner and prizes 
at 6 pm.  We are currently at 25 pairs of 60 needed.  Please encourage club members to sign 
up.    Compete for the Historic Farrell Trophy – awarded in Zone 3 and Zone 4 since 1944! 
 
The Zone 3 and 4 Business Women’s Association Tournament will be held at Langara on August 
13th.  Please check the website for all news, results and information. 
 
Registration information and entry form are now available on our website for the Zone 3 and 
Zone 4 Senior Women’s Open to be held September 18th, 2022 at Surrey GC.  Registration is for 
a shotgun start at 1 pm.  Join us for some fun, tee gift, prizes, and more.  Please register prior to 
September 11, 2023.   
 
Sincerely, 
Brenda Burroughs 
Zone 4 Chair 
 
 


